November 21, 2023

Food Service Building Report

The Food Service Program has been in full swing with the Holidays arriving.
Fall reimbursements are completed at this time.

At this time, we are implementing cooler/freezer clear-outs through the winter/holiday
months. The cooks are working on creating menus for food items that need to be used to avoid
cluttered coolers/freezers.

The Fresh Fruit Vegetable Program (FFVP) which is the snack program during the school day has
begun at the end of October. And, the after-school snack program has also started for the
students in tutoring and the night school (BHS) so we will be providing snacks.

The Breezeway that connects the Bull Shoe Elementary schools is complete (inside) and is now
being used by the students. The students now eat at one cafeteria for lunch.

The Food Service will be implementing more options for Browning High School breakfast with
the recommendation of a continental breakfast style? After the holidays, we will be working on
offering a continental style breakfast options for the students.

The Ware house has been working very hard daily to carry out their daily operations including
the assistance they provide for the school kitchens, and mail. The warehouse does have (1)
position open at this time and hope to have the position filled as soon as possible.

Our copy center numbers are still increasing. We have experienced some issues with the copy
machines, but we are now in operations.

We are always happy to be a service for our kids at Browning Public Schools. We are excited for
the upcoming events and the holidays upon us.
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